
    

Re-opening of Squash Courts and Changing Rooms of 

Kwok Sports Building 

The squash courts and changing rooms of Kwok Sports Building will be opened 

from 9am to 7pm from Monday to Saturday, and closed on Sunday and public 

holiday with effect from 22 June 2020 (Monday) and the online reservation will 

be resumed. Besides, in view of the latest situation of COVID-19, the following 

measures will be arranged from 22 June 2020 until further notice: 

 

1. The sports facilities can only be used by CUHK students and staff exclusively. 

Body temperature screening will be arranged at the service counter of Kwok 

Sports Building; 

2. Please wear the surgical mask when entering the Kwok Sports Building; 

3. The borrowing of sports equipment will be suspended; 

4. Each court is available for a maximum of 2 players. The spectator stand will 

continued be closed; 

5. In addition to the above measures, the users have to abide by the ‘Rules and 

Regulations of the University Fitness Room’. 

  

We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 
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